
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VACATE ALLEY 

VILLAGE OF WEBSTER 

 
Public Notice is hereby given to all persons in the Village of Webster that a Public 

Hearing will be held by the Plan Commission on Monday, May 5, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 

at the Webster Village Office, 7461 Main Street West, Webster, Wisconsin.  

 
For the purpose of the consideration of Vacating Northern Section of an Alley for 

Max Sperry, Owner of Northview Drive-Inn, at 26595 Lakeland Avenue North. 

Alley Parcel #: 07-191-2-39-16-08-5 15-032-024000 

 

The Plan Commission will hear all interested persons, or their agents or attorneys, 

and thereafter make a decision on the requests. 

 

For additional information please contact: 

Debra Doriott-Kuhnly, Village Clerk 

7461 Main Street West 

Webster, WI  54893 

Phone:  715-866-4211 

 

 

 

 

 


